
Volunteer Officer Report November 2019  

Bailey Marchant – Environmental Students’ Officer   

What has been worked on in the past month?  

I have been working on organising a shave campaign to help with the Movember fundraising 

and to spread awareness for non-disposable razor. I have also been organising an enviro-

fayre for January. 

Successes from the past month and any Reps Wins  

I sat on the climate emergency board for the first time 

Plans for next month  

To continue to plan the enviro-fayre in terms of marketing. 


